
 
 

Dear Home Again Family, 

We are very excited to move into the second phase of vaccination this week.  O’Connell’s 
Pharmacy has been a tremendous partner and we are so thankful that they have helped push 
our residents and staff to the front of the vaccine line.  Our goal is to have all Home Again 
locations fully vaccinated by the end of this week. 

Last week, we had the first few Home Again employees receive the 2nd dose of the Covid-19 
vaccine through the Dane County Health lottery for health care providers.  Serious adverse events 
from the 2nd dose are rare and we have not seen any serious concerns from these staff.  Some 
staff have reported feeling more impacted for a short period of time as compared to the first 
shot.  Our team will be prepared to support those that have a stronger response and to provide 
as much comfort as we can.  While nobody wants to feel under the weather for any period of 
time, in this case it suggests a strong immune response which is likely a good sign for antibody 
creation. 

While Home Again has not yet made the vaccine mandatory, we are very happy to report that 
over 90% of our staff and residents have participated in the 1st round of vaccine.  Additionally, 
many of the folks that missed the first round are planning to take their first dose this week.  We 
are very thankful and appreciative of everyone’s willingness to continue to protect each other. 

This continues to be a major undertaking, the clinics may have some hiccups, so we ask everyone 
to stay flexible and to be patient.  Our team will continue to provide updates with more detailed 
information.  We are asking everyone to be ready to receive the 2nd dose at any time. 

The vaccine in our clinics is the one manufactured by Pfizer.  You can read more information 
about this vaccine on the CDC website, or by clicking here. 

This marks a final major step in our ability to allow our residents to have a more normal social 
life in our communities.  The CDC does suggest that the full protection from the 2nd dose of 
vaccine does take around two weeks.  Over these next few weeks our teams will work on 
communicating any changes to our policies and programs.  The disease is still active in our area, 
and our teams remain vigilant.  If you have any questions, please reach out to 
info@homeagainliving.com or the management team at the community. 

 

Sincerely,  

Home Again Assisted Living Inc. 

Martin O’Connor      Brooke LaChance, NP 

President / CEO      Chief Medical Officer / EVP 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/different-vaccines/Pfizer-BioNTech.html
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